Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 6, 2020 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

1. Connie Ronning of Stanwood, Washington, donated a Vito clarinet and drum case valued at \$290.00 in support of the Stanwood Middle School Band Program.